
This document has been written to help you stay 
within exam regulations.
Please read it carefully.
We all like to share our experiences when taking exams and sharing ideas with others 
online can be helpful when you’re studying or revising.

However, it is important to consider what you say and to think about what 
information is being shared as there are limits to what you can share and you need to 
be careful not to break the rules. The rules are in place to ensure that exams are fair 
to everyone, students don’t become worried about false rumours and any real issues 
can be sorted out quickly by the right people.

We’d like to ask you to act responsibly when discussing online. If you’re in doubt 
about what you can and can’t discuss online regarding your exams, it’s always best to 
check with your teacher.

If you receive what is or what looks to be assessment related information through 
social media, or any other means, you must tell your teacher or another member 
of staff. You must show them what you have received (if available). They will then 
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